
From: Kay McPheeters
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Docket#CC-2020-OGR-01-001:Snake River Oil and Gas
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 10:58:21 AM

Dear Ms. Romine:

It has come to my attentions that yet another gas company is trying to drill near or under my
property at 2692 Bayberry Drive Fruitland, Id 83619.  I want to go on record that I do not
want to sell my rights to these people and I will never want them on or near my property. 

I feel that it is not healthy to me or the future people who are living in the Northview Ranch
addition.  Please put me on record as opposing this as I am unable to attend meetings in Boise,
Idaho on April 9th.

Respectfully,

The McPheeters Family Trust, L. Kay McPheeters trustee.
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